THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 3, 1996


Ms. Ellen Thomas
‑

Peace Park Antinuclear Vigil

Post Office Box 27217

Washington, D.C. 20038

Dear Ellen and Friends:

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with me. I appreciate knowing your perspective, and I will certainly keep your views in mind.

Since taking office, my Administration has made real progress in strengthening our economy and expanding opportunity for all Americans. As we continue to work to move our nation forward, I hope that you will stay involved. Together, we can make a difference.

Thanks again for expressing your views.

Sincerely, 

/s/Bill Clinton
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
Ms. Ellen Thomas

                Peace Park Antinuclear Vigil

     Post Off ice Box 27217

        Washington, DC 20038
